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Dates for your diary  – details to follow 

2018-2019 
Mon 16

th
 Apr PD Day for staff- school closed for 

children.  

Tuesday 17
th
 Apr Children return to School after Easter 

Break  

Mon 30
th
 Apr –

Friday 4
th
 May  

Book Fair – opening times to be arranged 
during the week.  

Friday 4
th
 May Family Friday  

Monday 7
th
 May  Bank holiday – School Closed 

Thursday 10
th
 

May 
Miss Wiseman’s Class CW for parents 
(9:15am) 

14
th
 – 18

th
 May Y6 SATs Week 

Friday 18
th
 May Celebration Worship for parents 

Friday 25
th
 May  School closes for half term 

 
Easter Egg Competition Prizes: 

 1
st

 2
nd

 3
rd

 

Lions Isla  
Hunter 

Zara  
Diston 

Zach  
Fox 

Jaguars Jasmine 
Stobart 

Ava  
Miller 

Thomas 
Lawton 

Tigers Lucie  
Price 

Frankie 
Laight 

Noah 
Fenwick 

Leopards Charlotte 
Lawton 

Lily  
Webley 

Lois  
Watt 

Pumas Alyssa 
Lawton 

Keiran 
Halliday 

Ronnie 
Hutton  

 
Celebration Worship Thursday 29

th
 March  

 
Thank you to everyone who attended Celebration Worship 
today. I’m sure you’ll agree it was a fantastic way to end the 
term. Children love sharing their achievements with parents 
and other family members. Our next Celebration Worship for 
parents is Friday 18

th
 May. 

Thank you  
Mr Appleby 
 
A request from our Reception Class 
 
Reception class have exciting plans to set up a Maths 
Lending Library.  Ms Lilley would like to ask families for any 
number games which you may have at home and your 
children no longer use.  Your donations would be greatly 
appreciated.    
Thank you.  
 
Dinner Money 
 
The price of a school dinner is £2 per day.  Next term we have 
4 full weeks and 2 x 4 day weeks. 
£10 x 4 weeks   = £40 
£8 x 2 weeks     = £16 
Total for the term £ 56 
If paying by cheque please make this payable to Durham 
County Council.  Thank you so much.  

Attendance w /c 26
th

 March 2018 

Lion 81.6 

Jaguar 92.3 

Tiger 95.7 

Leopard 96.0 

Puma 100.0 

Star Pupils Friday 29
th

  March 2018 

Lion Amy Harrison 

Jaguar Jay Cummings  

Tiger Maddie Atkinson 

Leopard Harriett Barker 

Puma Grace Pygall 

Mr Appleby’s Special Book Jay Cummings 

Pupils Pupil 
Emmeline Ruddell / 

Niall Halliday  

 
PD Day: 
 
A reminder that Staff have a Professional Development day 
on Monday 16

th
 April so children will start back to school on 

Tuesday 17
th
 April. 

 
Safeguarding update: 
 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the new 
safeguarding measures that have been put into place, it 
really is much appreciated. 
After the Easter Holidays the front gates will be locked from 
8:45am – 9:15am and from 3:10pm – 3:30pm. 
Thank you 
Mr Appleby 
 
Punctuality: 
 
Teachers have noticed over this half term that an increased 
number of children are persistently coming in late, in some 
cases after the teacher has completed the register. 
I understand that occasionally things can come up at the 
last minute and children may be late. If this is the case a 
phone call to school informing Mrs Bowden Stoker that your 
child is running late would be much appreciated.  
Please can we ensure children arrive at school for the bell 
ringing at 8:55am. 
Thank you 
Mr Appleby 
 
Parent Questionnaire: 
 
Thank you to all those who completed the parent 
questionnaire. Overall they were extremely positive, which 
I’m delighted about. They also had some excellent 
suggestions on how to improve in certain areas. I will be 
looking at the areas identified in the Summer Term. 
Thank you 
Mr Appleby 
 
 


